
 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

Cancellation of  

Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2020 
 

 

HONG KONG (25 January 2020) – Public health is our top priority. To support the 

government’s epidemic prevention efforts, the organiser has decided to cancel the Standard 

Chartered Hong Kong Marathon originally scheduled for 8 and 9 February. Entry fee will be fully 

refunded with details to be announced shortly. 

- End - 
 

 

About the Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon   

www.hkmarathon.com 

 

The Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon is Hong Kong’s largest participatory annual 

sporting event, organised by the HKAAA. With its first title sponsorship in 1997, Standard 

Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited will celebrate its 24th year as title sponsor with the 2020 

event.  

 

Standard Chartered also sponsors marathons in 7 other cities globally including Taipei, 

Singapore, Nairobi, Kuala Lumpur, Dubai, Stanley and Jersey, as well as a 5km run in London. 

 

 

This press release is released by Ogilvy Public Relations on behalf of the Standard 

Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2020 Organising Committee. 
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